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Environment Canterbury,

I am writing this email to oppose the proposal to establish a quarry at the Rangiora

Racecourse.

I have recently built a new home in a residential subdivision nearthe racecourse and have

a number of concerns which include but are not limited to noise, dust and traffic - all of

which will impact on me and my family's ability to relax and enjoy our home and backyard -

the enjoyment of both is essential to one's wellbeing. 1 would be beyond disappointed if

such a project were granted consent!

Please listen to the thousands of nearby residents who strongly oppose this proposal. You

must appreciatethe large number of individuals opposed tothe application is a direct

result of the proximity to residentially zoned land occupied by hundreds of families who

live, work and attend school locally- families who neverthought it possiblythey would live

next door to a quarry and suffer the effects of it.

Regards,

Marie Stokes

Worried Rangiora Resident living in close proximity to the racecourse
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